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RE:
Civics Exam
​​​​​​​In 2017, the Kentucky General Assembly passed Senate Bill 159 (2017). The law reads that beginning in July 2018, a student must pass a civics test composed of 100 questions in order to graduate from a public high school with a regular diploma. Each local board of education will be expected to prepare or approve an exam that must be composed of questions from the United States Citizenship and Immigration Services test. Students are required to score 60% or higher and may retake the exam as many times as deemed necessary to pass the test.

Learning Support Services recommends using the Digital Driver's License (DDL) platform for the assessment. ​ The Kentucky Department of Education has partnered with the University of Kentucky to offer a multiple choice version of the civics test on a web based platform.  

Scores will be recorded in Infinite Campus to allow for schools to pull reports as needed.
All of our High Schools have agreed to use this platform as the means to assess each student for the civics requirement.

I recommend the Board of Education approve the Civics Exam as presented.

Jim Detwiler
Deputy Superintendent/CAO

